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Performance Element Level 3 Level 2 Level 1
The first paragraph 
includes the basic 
information and the 
book's title.
The first paragraph 
includes a thesis sentence.
The first paragraph is a 
concise synopsis.

Excellent Satisfactory Needs work

The book report contains 
two or three subject-
related ideas developed in 
separate paragraphs.
The paragraphs contain 
ideas supported by details 
and quotations from the 
book.
The details are relevant to 
your thesis.

Excellent Satisfactory Needs work

Quotations from the book 
are included to provide 
support and authenticity.
The quotations are 
accurately enclosed in 
quotation marks and 
accurately punctuated.

Excellent Satisfactory Needs work

Transitions connect ideas 
within and between the 
paragraphs.
Word choice and sentence 
structure are appropriate 
to the subject and the 
audience?.

Excellent Satisfactory Needs work



Sentences are varied in 
length and structure.
The organization 
emphasizes the report's 
main ideas.

Excellent Satisfactory Needs work


